Hi,
I refer to the bill Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Qil) Bill 2009.

I want to express my support in the mandatory labelling of plam oil on all products
available in Australia.

I find it disgusting firstly not only the effects that the production of this oil has on the
environment but also in the Australian Government in not giving the public a say in what
we want to purchase.

As a consumer | want to be advised exactly what is in all of my household products and
foods so | can make the decision that is best for my family and future.

I cannot believe that in this day and age there isnt another alternative or solution than
killing the environment and wildlife. What kind of world have we become if we can easily
sacrifice our environment just so a global corporation can make more money that they
dont need?

Once again the Government has proven that money speaks louder rather than
supporting the environment and our future.

Hayley Tanner



